
The Academy of Craft Training  
a Public/Private Partnership between the construction industry 

and the State of Alabama’s K-12 education system 

Cordially invites you to come participate in selecting and growing 
the next 2017-18 ACT student class.  

Thursday, February 23, 2017 
Incoming Student Open House 

6:00pm - 7:30pm 
On February 23rd an open house will be held for students interested 
in enrolling in the Academy in 2017.  We invite you to come meet our 

instructors, administrators and incoming students. 
RSVP to Margaret Roberts, margaret@abc-alabama.org  

Friday, February 24, 2017 
2017-18 Student Interviews/Alabama 2017 CTE Tour 

8:00am - 1:30pm 
 Student Interviews will be held from 8:00am - 1:30pm 

On February 24th incoming students will be interviewed for 
acceptance into the program.  We need your help in selecting the next 

generation of craft worker.  If you would like to be a part of the 
interview team contact Mark McCord, mark@abcalservices.com, 

205-870-9768 ext:102
Facility tours will be held at 9:30am 

 RSVP to Margaret Roberts, margaret@abc-alabama.org 

The Academy of Craft Training - 3500 6th Ave. South - Birmingham, AL 35222 
For More Information visit: www.academyofcrafttraining.org  
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